
October 25, 2021 
 
Report from the Police Reform Committee: 
 
The police reform committee met via Zoom on September 15, 2021.  We discussed that all of 
the goals in our Police Reform Plan have been met and we added community services such as 
the Prescription Drug Disposal, Hope not Handcuffs, Project Child Safe (Gun Safety), Officer 
Complaint and Compliment Forms on the new website and vacant house checks.   
 
We also discussed organizing community/Police interaction during events like Coffee with the 
Chief, Child Bike Safety, and more suggestions welcomed. The new security booth procedures 
and automatic gate opener were also discussed.  
 
Our next quarterly meeting will be held in late December/January. 
 
Respectfully, 
 
Chief Dave Conklin 
 


